
The Goose Creek Religious Society of Friends Meeting is concerned for the 
physical safety and humanitarian needs of undocumented immigrants and 
refugees in this country, especially in light of changing political priorities. We are 
aware of our interdependence with immigrants, documented and undocumented 
alike, as well as the contributions these persons make to our community. 
Consistent with our testimonies, we affirm that all persons are entitled to liberty 
and the opportunity to work and pursue their goals. We abhor the 
dehumanization of persons by policies that separate families and round up, 
detain, or deport individuals as though they were less than human. 
 
We believe it is essential to establish responsible, fair, and reasonable criteria for 
future immigration and amnesty policies and processes. We believe current 
undocumented immigrants should be provided a path to permanent residency 
and citizenship. We advocate the expansion of guest registry for foreign 
workers, which would enable them to temporarily work in this country with legal 
status. Our immigration laws should be tightly enforced throughout the system 
but with consistency, fairness, and basic respect for human needs. 
 
We intend to participate with other Meetings, Quaker organizations, faith 
communities, and groups to address this concern.


